
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Board of Assessors of the town of New Braintree announces that Patrick J. Harring, 
MAA, a specialist in residential, commercial, industrial, and personal property will conduct 
a portion of property inspections throughout the town during the spring season.  The 
purpose of the visits is to enable the New Braintree Assessors to maintain quality and 
current data regarding the condition of a portion of New Braintree properties.  

An exterior inspection includes the measurement of building(s). Photos will be taken.  And 
interior inspection is necessary to ensure accurate and equitable assessment, comparing 
it to our data to ensure correct coding.  

It is hoped that residents will be aware that Mr. Harring may be visiting their property.  

If there are any questions or concerns, please call or email the Assessor’s office -  
508-867-2071 x 103 and Assessors@newbraintree.org. 

 


